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I am against the reintroduction of a toll on the M4, and although I do not drive now, I have 
sympathy for those people who have to drive to work and who will be forced to pay a toll on a 
road that has already been paid for through a previous toll. Many people in the west have no 
choice but to travel long distances to work and are struggling to make ends meet. The 
reintroduction of a toll on the M4 is just putting another burden on these people. 


